
 

Farway CE Primary School 
 
Dear Jessica,  
 
We are writing to express our interest in applying to have ICON School Status. We have 
learnt about the inspiring work that your organisation is doing to promote peace, 
reconciliation, and unity, and we are eager to be a part of this meaningful initiative. 
 
At Farway CE Primary School, we are deeply committed to fostering a positive and 
inclusive learning environment where our students learn the values of empathy, 
understanding, and respect for others. This is done through our daily Collective 
Worships, the lessons we teach the children and the way we communicate with all 
members of the school community. We believe that initiatives such as the Cross of Nails 
project provide valuable opportunities for our students to engage in conversations about 
peace, reconciliation, and the importance of building bridges across differences on a 
national scale. This is really important to us as we are a small, rural school.  
 
Our school community is eager to have ICON School Status and to contribute to its 
mission of promoting a culture of peace and unity in our world. As a whole school, we 
have created our own artwork based on the symbols of peace, reconciliation and love- 
please see attached photos and blurb from the children to go in our new prayer space. 
We will continue to engage in these in activities and discussions that will deepen our 
students' understanding of these important themes, we are really looking forward to your 
visit in September.  
 
The children had two days dedicated to the above project (see photos). All the children 
in the school (from ages 2 to 11) took part. They: 

• Discussed the meaning of the words peace and reconciliation and looked at how 
these words linked to other stories from the Bible.  

• Learnt about what happened at Coventry Cathedral in WW2.  
• Researched current symbols of peace from around the world.  
• Designed their own symbols of peace.  
• Used the small designs to create larger images of what peace and reconciliation 

means to the children.  
• The older children did some maths about how large the tiles needed to be to fit in 

the space we had in our prayer garden.  
• Adapted these designs and put them onto wooden tiles. The children then painted 

these wooden tiles to hang in our prayer garden.  
• Reflection about the work of Coventry Cathedral and what they had learnt about.  

 
We are confident that our participation in the Cross of Nails project will have a positive 
impact on our students, staff, and broader community, and we are committed to 
upholding the values and principles of the project as we do many of them already within 
our daily life in school. 
 
We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you on this meaningful endeavour 
and contributing to the vision of a more peaceful and reconciled world. 



 

 
Thank you for considering our application. We eagerly await your response. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ashleigh Tubbs 
Academy Headteacher 
Farway CE Primary School 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 


